
N EW S A B O U T C O URS E S B L O G C O NT AC T

S O C I A L
Q U A R T E R S

B A R T E N D E R S A  T A P E S T R Y  O F
H A P P E N I N G S

THE MOSCOW MOOSE IS OPEN
Monday through Thursday:
5PM until 10PM
Friday: 5PM until at least 12AM

NOW HIRING BARTENDERS*
If you’re interested, please
contact any Board Member.

Members: Hosting a Special
Event? The Event Center &
kitchen on the Lodge’s second
floor are available for your
wedding reception, dinner,
party, dance, etc. 
Contact Renee Weiss: 
702-544-6258.
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Hello, again, Fellow Moose Members!

Can’t believe we are starting another year. The time, seriously,
goes by so fast. I’m hoping for something a bit more light
hearted. More family time would be nice. That’s always nice. I’m
pretty lucky, though. Makes me thankful. 

Activities Chair Renee has a meeting scheduled for 6 PM, January
4. These meetings led to ideas for the kid’s Christmas party,
which was festive and had delicious food. In addition, we started
a canned food drive in late November, and it concluded at the
adult Christmas party. We traded a raffle ticket for each food
item. The winner received a one year’s paid Moscow Moose dues.
You had to be present to win, and Tej Prakash won. All of these
ideas were developed at activities meetings. 

Our Lodge’s anniversary is January 24. We will have a celebration
on Friday, January 26. You must register and pay for in advance.
We’re having an adult paint by numbers night. There will be wine
and meatballs. The price is $25. We have a limited number of
paint kits, so you must register beforehand. And yes, this idea
came from an Activities meeting.  

Who wants to be a Lodge officer or committee chairperson? Ask
any of the present officers what this entails. We have our first
Moose 101 of the year scheduled for January 17 at 6PM. VP Joe
Fairbanks will be there. Ask any Moose related questions. He will
do his best to find you an answer. If you have any suggestions,
this is a good place for discussion.   

Dart leagues will be starting up again, soon! If anyone would like
to make meals, this is a great fund-raising tool. I’m sure any of
the officers would be glad to hear your ideas and show you
around the kitchen.  

This month’s Heart of the Community Social Quarter Fundraiser
is Alternatives to Violence on the Palouse. Learn more on the
ATVP website. We are doing a project called 10,000 Hearts,
geared toward our service people and Valentine’s Day. You will
find a box of cards to sign in the SQ. Bartenders can help you
with either of these projects. 

Remember: our Lodge General Membership meetings are the
second and fourth Mondays of every month. 

Moose. Proud Past, Bright Future.  See you at the Lodge!

Joanne Eastburn, President
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Hello, fellow Moose:

Happy New Year. 2024? How can that be? I
remember being in middle school and imagining
what the world would look like in 2000.
Spaceships. Robots. A full dinners in a pill. 
24 years later, still no spaceships.

The Moose looks different too. Some things are
better, like our Social Quarters, dartboards, and
disability ramp. But some things could be better.
It’s difficult to keep resolutions, so how about just
one? Every year mine is to be a better person than
the previous year. This involves focusing on the
positive, tightening my purse strings, gossiping
less, and practicing kindness.

Is it just me, or could this one be good for our
Moose? We need to boost membership numbers
AND retention. How might we fulfill these goals?
Doing our best to create a positive, fiscally
responsible, friendly organization and Social
Quarters. 

Our Lodge is a beautiful and historical building,
with a fabulous industrial kitchen and great event
spaces. To manage daily upkeep, like working
sinks, clean bathrooms, and a nice bar, I invite
everyone to treat the Lodge like your own home,
like the actual home you live in. 

We are all volunteers, of course, and it is our
blood, sweat and tears, and donations, that keep
our Lodge beautiful. Let’s keep it up!

Thank you, everyone, for all of your hard work and
dedication. I love this community. Here’s to a
lovely 2024. 
 
Best wishes, Cindy Hollenbeck
Senior Regent
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Senior Regent
Cindy Hollenbeck





G L A N C E  A T  E V E N T S  

D E C  3 1  -  N E W  Y E A R ’ S  E V E  P A R T Y

5 P M  

J A N  1  -  C L O S E D

J A N  4  -  A C T I V I T I E S  C O M M I T T E E

6 P M

J A N  1 7  –  M O O S E  1 0 1  6 P M

J A N  2 6  –  P A I N T  A N D  P O U R  P A R T Y  

R S V P  O N L Y  

A T V P  I - -  M O N T H L Y  F U N D R A I S E R   



Celebrate the start 
of a brand new year!

2024
Moscow Moose

Breakfast
Champagne

Horns
Raffle basket

Starting at 5PM



Join us for an evening 
of artistry and libations.

Friday, January 26, 6 PM
$25 includes paint/canvas

Wine and appetizers  

W h e t h e r  y o u  c a l l  i t  
W i n e  &  W a t e r c o l o r  
o r  P a i n t  &  P o u r - -
i t ’ s  g o i n g  t o  b e  f u n !


